
 
 

NOTICE 

SUAT-2025 Admit Card and Examination Details 

 

The applications submitted through the online registration portal for admission into 

the M.Tech. and Ph.D. programs at Silicon University, Odisha, have been 

scrutinized for eligibility to appear in the Silicon University Admission Test 

2025 (SUAT-2025). 

The SUAT-2025 will be conducted on 5th July 2025. 

Admit cards are now available on the admission portal and must be downloaded 

from the following link: 

https://erp.silicon.ac.in/silicon_suat/Index/institute_index/ins/Silicon/ 

The exact time of the test is mentioned on the individual admit cards. 

IMPORTANT INSTRUCTIONS FOR CANDIDATES: 

 Bring two printed copies of the admit card to the examination center. 

 Arrive at the center at least one hour before the exam begins. 

 For any queries or issues, please contact the Admission Counseling Cell of 

Silicon University, Odisha. 

 

Best wishes to all candidates appearing for SUAT-2025. 

 

Sd/- 

Professor-in-charge of Admissions 

Silicon University, Odisha 

https://erp.silicon.ac.in/silicon_suat/Index/institute_index/ins/Silicon/

